
MINUTES OF THE AC SUB COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY,  

17TH JUNE 2021 AT 5.30PM AT SACA 

 

1. Welcome 
 

2. Present:  
AC Director – Roger Buddle 
Chair Selection – James Temlett 
Coaching Coordinator – Murray Baum 
Referee Coordinator – James Temlett 
State Handicapper – Chris Birdsey 
Past Chair Selection – Lyn Parnel 
AC Events & Secretary – Di Helier 
 

3.  Confirmation of Minutes of Meeting held on 31st March 2021.  Moved by Murray and 
Seconded by James.   Carried 
 

4. AC Events Coordinator 
Di reported that there were 12 entries in the Hatwell Gold Medal 3+ event so it would be played 
in 2 blocks.  There were currently 10 entries in the Division 2 Singles.  Di mentioned that they 
were looking at holding a Alternate shot doubles event later in the year.  It was suggested that 
an alternate turn could also be considered.  This will be decided with consultation with Roger. 
 

5. State Selection 
The Selectors have met and put together a squad.  Invitations have been sent out and received 
by 7 women and 6 men for the Selector’s Invitation Event to be on 10/11 July.  James will send 
out reminders to all squad members a week before the next squad training session which will be 
held on 24/25 July.  A squad practice is to be held at Kadina from 30/31 October.   Simon Hockey 
will take the session on the 31st. 
 

6. Referee Coordinator 
The new Law Books have been received and distributed to all registered referees.  A book will be 
given to all clubs that registered referees.  Additional books are available for sale.  James is 
planning to hold an Umpires course in August.  A short session on refereeing including lawn craft 
will be held at Kadina on 30th October.  Bernie Pfitzner is looking at getting referee jackets.  
James would be interested in the jackets and would like her to get a quote. 
 

7. Coaching Coordinator 
The restructure of the Coaching committee has been successful and presently there are 13 new 
coaches. The coaching session at Naracoorte by Ron and Shirlene McBride was successful.  
Murray had a day of coaching at Tumby Bay which was all well received.  Murray is holding a 
metropolitan coaching day on August 8th.  There will be a coaching session at Kadina on 30th 
October. 
 
 
 



8. State Handicapper 
Chris reported that an update was posted for June for the Active list of AC players after the 
Tumby Bay and Naracoorte events.  A review of all AC players has discovered several 
errors/omissions to players details, such as an incorrect club or out of date index/handicap or no 
longer playing.  He is currently doing a cross-reference with the Registration of Players list and 
AC players handicap list. 
Question: Who has the most current list?  He should have a “clean” list of all AC players to post 
before the end of this month. 
 
NEXT MEETING: THURSDAY, 16TH SEPTEMBER 2021 AT 5.30PM 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 


